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June 6, 1973

Southern Illinois University at Edwardsville will discontinue use of 

touch-tone telephone equipment and convert to standard dial service early in 

the fiscal year beginning July 1. The changeover is expected to save SIUE 

more than $11,000 during the first year and more than $18,500 annually in 

subsequent years.

The changeover involves approximately 1,300 telephones at Edwardsville, 

Alton and East St. Louis.
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